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Kingswood High School
Project update

Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6 billion 
over the next four years to deliver more than 
170 new and upgraded schools to support 
communities across NSW. In addition, a 
record $847 million is being spent on school 
maintenance over four years. This is the 
largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

Kingswood High School upgrade

The Kingswood High School project will 
provide a new hall with modern facilities for 
the school. This includes a multipurpose 
indoor sports and performance area, health/
PE, performing arts learning unit and a 
school stage.

Construction of the new hall is proposed to 
start in early 2019 , subject to planning 
approvals. The new hall will be open and 
ready for students to use by early 2020.

Progress summary
The schematic design has been finalised and 
the design and construct contract is out to 
tender. 

The development application has been 
submitted to the local council and is now on 
public exhibition.

Next steps
The outcome of the development application 
will be determined and early works will 
commence in early 2019.




